
 
 
 

 

March 25th, 2015 
 

Public Notices:       
 

The RM of Piney Office will be closed to the 
public on Friday, April 3rd and on Monday, 

April 6th, 2015 for Easter weekend. 
 

The regular council meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, April 28th, 2015 has been moved to 
Wednesday, April 29th, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. in 

the council chambers in Vassar. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you, 
RM of Piney 

 

 

 


